
June 18,2006 

Kentucky Public Service Cornmission 
Executive Director 
2 1 1 Sower Boulevard, P.O. Box 61 5 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

Re: Case #2006-00237 

This letter is to voice our opposition to the location of a Nextel wireless communication 
tower within 500 feet of our property line. Upon receiving the letter of notification frorn 
Nextel's lanyer a little over a week ago, we have spent the past ten days researching the 
effects of such a construction and thinking hard about our reaction. We also had to go to 
the Washington County Courthouse to identify the owner of the property and then get 
him to show us the proposed location of the tower. The letter from the lawyer included a 
map which did NOT show the location in relatioriship to our land. 

Our opposition is based on two areas of concern: 

1. The potential health hazards related to such a tower; 
2. The potential negative impact on the marketability of our 15 acres. 

We held onto our 15 acres, waiting until the highway was finished, hoping to see the 
marketability of the land increase. Our goal over the next couple of years was to sell the 
15 acres or trade the 15 acres for land closer to where we work. We do not feel that 
anyone would want to buy our acreage for residence(s) out in the country if a tower is 
located in such close proximity. We also understand that residents in another area of 
Washington County are very dissatisfied with the results of a tower that was constructed 
near them. We have heard, second-hand, that some of the complaints are related to the 
constantly pulsating red light(s) on the tower. 

We would be happy to discuss this further. By copy of this letter, we are letting our 
neighbor know that we oppose this location for the tower so close to our property line. 

Thank you. Have a good day. 

Sharon A. Paradise kL/Salvatore D. Paradise 
1926 Pottsville Road 
Springfield, KY 40069 

1926 Pottsville Road 
Springfield, KY 40069 

Cc Mr. & Mrs. Donnie Staten 


